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Welcome (back) AT students!

The Aviation Technology Graduate Council would like to welcome all new and returning
students to the Fall Semester 2013. There are many exciting things waiting for us this

semester. We are planning some amazing social activities for you this semester so stay
tuned for more!

Deming conference hosted at Purdue

Purdue is hosting the annual Deming Conference
which will take place from October-18 to October-

20. All Purdue students are eligible for a
scholarship covering $200 of the $225 registration

fee! This event is great for your knowledge of
Deming's Quality Management Philosophy! This
is also great for your resume! Click here for more

information and click here for the scholarship
application

TOMORROW: Resume workshop hosted at NISW 187

A resume building workshop will take place at
NISW 187 this Thursday, September-12 from

5:45 pm to 6:15 pm hosted by our very own Prof.
Lopp! It never hurts to improve your resume, so

be there

2013 Fall Graduate Student Career Fair 

There is a career fair on Monday and Tuesday Sept. 16-17. The Industrial Roundtable is
Monday and the Graduate Career Fair is on Tuesday.  These are good opportunities for

your professional development. Click here for further details.

https://www.deming.org/content/2013-fall-conference-0
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/WEdwardsDemingInstitute_1/ScholarshipApplication.html
http://web.ics.purdue.edu/%7Epgsg/jobfair/students/
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 More fun activities coming soon ...

We are going to update our website soon to include our social activites for this semester!
Stay tuned!

Contact us

http://www.purdue.edu/agc/
mailto:keller64@purdue.edu
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